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Bobby Adkins

From: Pamela Stanton
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 9:07 AM
To: Bobby Adkins
Subject: FW: McNabb Park

Bobby- 
 
Please upload this positive email for McNab Park backup. Thank you. 
 

 
                 
    Hours of Operation Mon – Thurs 7am to 6pm 
 
 
 

From: Dave Mata <wmaikido@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 9:01 PM 
To: Pamela Stanton <Pamela.Stanton@copbfl.com> 
Cc: Rex Hardin <Rex.Hardin@copbfl.com> 
Subject: McNabb Park 
 
My name is David Mata, I live at 1200 Hibiscus Ave. I'm a strong supporter of moving this project forward without delay. McNabb park is an eyesore.   When I moved to Pompano Beach I worked  for the Parks and Recreation Department.     We, 
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My name is David Mata, I live at 1200 Hibiscus Ave. 
 
I'm a strong supporter of moving this project forward without delay. 
 
McNabb park is an eyesore.  When I moved to Pompano Beach I worked  for the Parks and Recreation 
Department.    We, as well as  as BSO were often sent there for reports of issues with the unhoused, drug paraphernalia 
and litter.   
 
When I moved here I stayed in an apartment right across from the park for a month.  I bought a racketball racket so I 
could play there.  Unfortunately human waste and urine was often in the courts so they were unusable. 
 
Children almost never use this park.  A small group of local people play tennis there on some mornings. 
 
This project has been voted on and approved by the commission.   
 
I'm not sure why this and other projects, previously voted on and approved are dragging on. 
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I moved here in part because of the direction this city was headed in 3 years ago. 
 
I hope we can get back on track with these projects and more. 
 
 


